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The next meeting will be August 

7, 2024 at the Antioch Senior 

Center starting at 7:30 pm.

As there was no meeting in July 

this will be a short newsletter.

Just a reminder that our show in 

conjunction with Zurko 
Promotions will be in November.

Contracts are available.

Calendar of Events:

August Presentation will be by 

Jim Skinner who graciously 

agreed to fill in for Bob Bunn.

Jims presentation will focus on 

Peter Pan jars and glasses.

September Presentation will be 

by Bob Bunn.

October is Acquisition Night.

November Presentation ??????

December: Christmas Party with 

White Elephant gift exchange.
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